
January 20, 2022 

Subject: SOWELL ESTATES SEWER IMPROVEMENT PROJECT UPDATE 

DeKalb County’s $2.4 billion capital improvement program moves forward 

 

Audience:  Residents and Businesses 

• 1504 Theory Way 

• 1468 Drayton Woods Drive 

• 4117 Hideaway Drive 

• 4082 Brookside Manor Drive 

• 1338Idlewood Road 

• 1524 Camelot Circle 

• 1615 Post Oak Drive 

 

Tucker, GA 
As is often the case with large construction projects, the work progress can be impacted by many circumstances. 
 
In the case of Sowell Estates, we have encountered a 5-month supply chain disruption, necessary rock removal, 
weather delays, and Covid-19 related absenteeism. 
 
We anticipate the project will be completed in January, 2023. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Gravity Sewer Repair and Replacement Project, 

please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email 

projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov.    

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to 
DeKalb County’s sanitary sewer collection system. 
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